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IILMU/NOTICE/2024/1901001 Dated: 19/01/2024

NOTICE: DECLARATION OF HOLIDAY

Dear Students,

This is to inform you that 22 Jan 2024, Monday will be
observed as a holiday at IILM University Greater Noida, as
per the directives of the UP Government to commemorate
the "Pran Pratishtha' ceremony at The Ayodhya Ram
Mandir.

Deans /HOD's are requested to disseminate the above
information to all the students.

Lt €06l. Vikram Kapoor
Registrar

Copy to: All Head of Departments
Notice Board




